
The Friends want to offer the parents of Heathcote Primary School a chance to do 
their bit for the environment and to save a few pennies for themselves.

Many items of uniform have hardly been worn in the last 12 months but of course, our 
children keep on growing.  The Friends want to offer any item in good condition, for 

re-sale and generate money for our children at school.  

We will be setting up a virtual shop, selling Jumpers and Cardigans with the school 
Logo on, other items may become available in the future.  Please be assured any 
item donated to the school, will be washed and packaged following COVID safe 

procedures. All money raised will go direct to the school.

There will be a clearly labelled swing bin in reception for you to drop off any Jumpers 
or Cardigans from next week.  We will prepare any items received over the easter 

holiday and have a discreet order system in place soon after.

Please support our school. The Friends of Heathcote Primary are currently raising 
funds for the school to build a permanent outdoor shelter for our children at school.

COMING SOON!
The Friends of Heathcote Primary School’s 


